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I ask you to oppose HB 3625 A as written. This bill is not good for homeschoolers 

who value their freedom. It takes away the freedom of homeschoolers to choose the 

time, place & manner of testing that is best for their families. We don’t need the 

taxpayers to have to fund testing for our kids. When we chose to homeschool, we 

chose to take the financial responsibility for educating our children.  

Please protect our freedom, and vote NO on this bill.  

Thank you,  

Jody Newland 


